
 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
As the Department of Public Works transitions to automated recycling collection, an 

automated recycling cart (color blue) will be delivered to your residence. Please note: this is 
cart is to be used for recycling only. The estimated date of delivery will be February 29, 2016. 

Each cart has a specific number so that we can track its location. This cart is to be used 
exclusively upon delivery. This cart is for recycling only. Bottles, cans, paper, and cardboard 

are to be placed together in the cart. Please avoid wedging cardboard in the cart. Please place 
the cart in the street with the wheels against the curb, (wheels facing your home).  Please 
follow the same placement procedures as the green garbage containers. Please leave 3 feet on 

either side of the cart to assist with collection. A picture of proper cart placement is provided 
below.  

 
 

Thank You, 
 
Chris Seidler              

Superintendent  
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